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Death Investigation 

 
(Charleston County, SC) On September 22, 2015, just before 10:00 p.m., Charleston County 

Sheriff’s Office Deputies were dispatched to 2317 W. Palmer Drive, in the unincorporated part 

of Charleston County to investigate the discovery of a deceased elderly black female. According 

to initial reports, the elderly female was found by a family member. The circumstances 

surrounding the death are considered suspicious at this time. 

 

This is an active death investigation. The Charleston County Coroner’s Office will identify the 

victim and the manner of death. 
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